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Registration for ballroom dancing classes scheduled for Oct. 9 and Oct. 16 

  
LĪHU‘E – Registration for ballroom dancing classes is scheduled for Oct. 9 and Oct. 16 at the 

Līhu‘e Neighborhood Center at 6 p.m. 

A registration fee of $10 will cover dancing lessons for foxtrot and mambo classes. Partners are 

preferred but not required.  

Ballroom dancing classes will run from Oct. 9 to Dec. 11, 2022, 6 to 8 p.m., Sunday or 

Wednesday evenings.  

If you need an auxiliary aid/service or other accommodation due to a disability, contact Patti at 

808-346-4748 and trishasears72@gmail.com as soon as possible. Requests made as early as possible will 

allow adequate time to fulfill your request. Upon request, this notice is available in alternate formats 

such as large print, Braille, or electronic copy. 

For more information about ballroom dancing, please contact Patti at 808-346-4748 and 

trishasears72@gmail.com. 
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